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DSA Staff Members Graduate from the Supervisory
Building Blocks Certificate Program

Nine Division of Student Affairs staff
members graduated from the

Supervisory Building Blocks

certificate program on November 27.

Read More

UNT was named to Military Times:
Best Colleges 2018 rankings,
formerly known as Best for Vets,
coming in at number 42 in the
country (up from 50 last year).

Read More

Students at UNT New College at Frisco Make a Difference
for Victims of Hurricane Harvey through a Semester-Long
Service Project

As Texans continue to recover from
Hurricane Harvey, students in the
COMM 3420: Communication and
New Technology class, taught by
Professor Mark Congdon Jr. at

the UNT New College at Frisco,
completed a semester-long service
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project during the fall 2017 semester
to help aid in the recovery efforts.

Read More
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